
 

6th November 2019 

 

Christmas Shopping Day  

 

Saturday 30th November 2019 2:30pm – 4:30pm  

It’s that time of year again where we are asking each phase  

to donate something towards our Christmas Shopping Day tombola and bottle stall as 

well as our Christmas Hampers.  

Hamper tickets will be on sale at our Christmas Shopping Day on Saturday 30th 

November 2019, £1.00 per ticket.  

Hamper winners will be announced by the end of the school day on Thursday 19th 

December 2019. 

 

Donations per class are shown below: 

Nursery Bottles (please take 

to office) 

Reception Bottles (please take 

to office) 

Year 1 Biscuits 

Year 2 Chocolates 

Year 3 Tins 

Year 4 Christmas novelties 

Year 5 Christmas novelties 

Year 6 Smellies 

 

  

Please bring all donations into school by Thursday 28th November 2019. Thank you 

for your kind donations. 

 
Mrs S Hirst 
Principal 
 

 


